
 

 

No. RITES/SECY/NSE 
 
Date: February 25, 2024 

 
To 
 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra - 
Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 
400051 
 

 
To 
 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, Rotunda Building, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Scrip Code- RITES 
 

Scrip Code- 541556 

 
Sub: Further updates in major orders secured  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in furtherance to our letter no. RITES/SECY/NSE dated January 20, 2024 and 
pursuant to Regulation 30 read with schedule III of the Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015, 
it is hereby informed that RITES has received a formal Letter of Intent towards 
appointment of Project Management Consultant (PMC) for the "Infrastructure 
development of permanent campus of lIT Bhubaneswar at Argul, Jatni, 
Khurda, Odisha" from IIT-Bhubaneswar. The further details of orders are same as 
intimated earlier. 
 
Kindly take the same on records and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 
For RITES Limited 
 
 

 
Nikhil Agarwal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: A42626 
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